

To: Shiga University of Medical Science

MONGOLIAN NATIONAL UNIVERSITY OF MEDICAL SCIENCES

S.Zorig street, Sukhbaatar district, Ulaanbaatar 14210, MONGOLIA Tel: +976-77757575-1016 E-mail: int.relations@mnums.edu.mn

Date 2023, 12,20.

Ref. 01/665-

Congratulations letter

Warmest greetings from Mongolia.

On behalf of the Mongolian National University of Medical Sciences, I would like to extend a heartfelt congratulations to Shiga University of Medical Science on the momentous occasion of its 50th anniversary.

Our longstanding relationship with Shiga University of Medical Science stands as a testament to the enduring spirit of collaboration and shared pursuit of knowledge in the medical education. I am confident that the collaboration between our two universities will prosper in the future.

May this milestone anniversary be a moment of pride and inspiration for all faculty members of Shiga University of Medical Science.

Wishing you a memorable and joyous celebration.

Sincerely,

Professor Khurelbaatar Nyamdavaa M.D., Ph.D.

President